
The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday 9th January 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6pm      

 

The draft policies – central to our Development Plan – have now been drawn 
up. Following some excellent guidance from the County Council 
professionals we are reworking a few areas for what we hope will be the 
final presentation to the Council. Once finalised we will be posting them on 
the Carlyon Parish website, www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk for perusal and public 
comment.  Once on the website go to the Neighbourhood Plan pages via 
the tab on the left hand side of the home page.  You will also find links to 
both the first and second surveys there.   

  Kath Statham, the expert from Cornwall Council, has been commissioned 
to conduct the main stages of the Local Landscape Character Assessment, 
a necessary part of the Plan. We have also engaged a specialist from the 
Cornwall Wildlife trust to provide Wildlife Resource maps for the Parish.   

As usual everyone is welcome to our meetings as we continue to develop 
the Plan.  Questions from the floor are always welcome.   

If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions about the 
plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com  or to the Parish Clerk, Julie Larter 
who can be contacted via clerk@carlyon-pc.gov.uk 
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